
Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Finance 

 
Date: April 24, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: 2018-19 Wayne County RESA Budget Proposal  
 

We would like to discuss the 2018-19 Wayne County RESA Budget Proposal at the 
Finance Committee meeting on Monday, April 30, 2018. As you may recall, each 
school district in Wayne County must approve RESA’s budget by June 1 of each 
year.   
 
We will bring the Wayne County RESA proposed budget and a resolution that we will 
ask the Board of Education to adopt at the May 7, 2018 regular meeting.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


